
Alfred C.' Burris, MD 
106 Irving St, Suite, NW, Suite 204, Washington, DC 202-562-4310 off 202-563-3935 Fax 

September 17, 2014 

Shawn Seeley 
Medical Branch 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I 
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 
King Of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 
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RE: Decommission Report for NRC# 08-30897-02 at 650 Pennsylvania Ave, SE, Suite 480, Wash D.C. 

Dear Mr. Seeley, 

This letter is to inform you that the decommission survey is done at 650 Pennsylvania Ave, SE, Suite 480, 
Washington D.C as of 09/15/2014. All areas are clear for radiation. We have performed a survey and a wipe 

test and is only background for both. We will be vacating this office and move our nuclear camera and all 
other equipments to 106 Irving St, NW, Suite 204, Washington, D.C immediately. 
All documents are attached. 
Please contact me in case of any questions. 

Thanks 

Sincerely, 

!l(JZ 
Alfred C. Burris, M.D. 
Medical Director 
202-562-4310 
4!Hno~rris@ewl.eem 
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